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Barkview Memorial Hospital

27200 Randallia Drive
Fort Wayne, IN 4&4B0OS
March 30, 1993 '
Q) Sy. |
I
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,; Region 111
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, 1L &0137
|
Dear Sirs: (
Enclosed 1s our Reply to Notice of Viclation in response to
the letter and notice of March 3, 1993, from Charles E. Norelius,
Director, Division of Ridiation Safety and Safeguards.
We at Parkview want 1in every regard to use radiatior and
radicactive material in keeping with all the best practices of
radiation safety and to adhere to every regulation relating to
medical use of radicactive materials. i
1
I1¥ there is any additional information needed, please let us ]
kriow . :

”J V.

A e I
Robert Ranpin
Division ﬁ{rectnr,
Regional Oncology Center

Lo David Hidderheim,
President
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Dennis Warner,
Division Director, '
Diagnostic Imaging
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Z‘::r\ F. AQZ::(. Ph.D.

Senior Physicisat ,
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